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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Black Wall Design Co. Enhances Accessibility for Disabled Veteran 

Through U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs SAH Grant 

• Chicago Ridge, IL – July 8th, 2024 - Black Wall Design Co. is proud to announce a new 

project in collaboration with the Specially Adapted Housing (SAH) Grant program offered 

by the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. This project aims to help a disabled veteran 

enjoy the full potential of his home by implementing essential modifications that enhance 

accessibility and independence. 

The SAH Grant provides vital support to Veterans and service members with specific service-

connected disabilities, enabling them to purchase or modify their homes to better suit their 

needs. These modifications can include installing ramps, widening doorways, and other 

essential changes to facilitate a more independent and comfortable living environment. 

A veteran in Beecher, IL is eagerly anticipating the completion of modifications that will allow him 

to access the exterior of his home safely and easily, along with a fully functional and accessible 

bathroom. This transformation will significantly improve his quality of life, allowing him to live 

with greater independence and ease. 

How is Black Wall Design Co. Helping Veterans? 

We assist veterans in developing detailed plans that align with the requirements of their housing 

grants, ensuring compliance and maximizing the benefits of available funding. 

Our experienced contractors are skilled in all aspects of home modification, including installing 

ramps, widening doorways, and creating accessible bathrooms. 

We work closely with Veterans Affairs offices and other relevant agencies to streamline the grant 

application and approval process, minimizing delays and ensuring a seamless experience for 

our clients. 

Ann Woodard, Black Wall Desing Co. Vice President of Client Relations states "This is not just 

another project. Honoring veterans who were willing to lay down their lives for our country is a 

pleasure and a privilege. There are more veterans just like this one who need our help and 

assistance, and we're committed to providing it." 

For nearly 15 years, Black Wall Design Co. has been making home remodeling and luxury 

renovation dreams come true for homeowners and businesses across the Chicagoland area. 

Our firm holds MBE & DBE certifications and is Lead-Safe certified by the EPA. Our managing 

team brings years of leadership and management skills, contributing to our high levels of 

customer satisfaction. We are Approved US Government Vendors to fulfill contract projects for 

Federal, State, and Local Government entities. 

For more information about the SAH Grant program and how Black Wall Design Co. can assist 

you, please visit the company’s website at: www.blackwalldesign.co/accessibility. 


